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Industry Notice # 07-27      December 13, 2007 
For Immediate Release 

 
Important Notice: 

NEW ACCESSIBLE AND  
GREEN/CLEAN AIR MARKINGS ARE HERE! 

 

 
 

All licensed medallion taxicabs and licensed for-hire accessible and clean air 
vehicles must display these new stickers for their first TLC inspection on or after 
February 1, 2008. 

 
Vehicle owners will be able to purchase the stickers from authorized printers. Check 

with your favorite meter shop to see when they will have the new stickers ready to print. 
 
If you want to print them yourself, please see information on how to become an 

authorized printer. 
http://www.nyc.gov/html/tlc/html/safety_emissions/accessible_clean_air_main.shtml
 

There are two (2) stickers (one per vehicle side) in the sticker packages you will 
receive.  Printing details, sticker location and size are all specified by TLC Rule.  To view 
these rules, please refer to Taxicab Owner Rules Chapter 1-35(b)-4&5 and For-Hire 
Vehicle Rules Chapter 6-12(F)-3&4. 

http://www.nyc.gov/html/tlc/html/rules/rules.shtml
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